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Leo Peal 
Norristown Chapter 

 

Leo Peal is in the 3rd grade at Marshall Elementary School and joined 

YMWIC this year along with his two brothers. As a member, he most 

enjoys learning about math, the Foundation-sponsored trips he has 

taken, and the Science Projects he participates in at the workshops. He 

advises other Scholars to join because YMWIC helps you to have an 

outstanding identity and will help them to become more knowledgeable 

in math, science, reading and technology. 

Leo would like to be a construction business owner in the future. He enjoys playing soccer and basketball 

as well as playing with remote control cars and building things. He also enjoys arts and crafts, especially 

origami. In his free time, he likes to play outside, play board games, and spending time with his mother 

and siblings. 

We welcome you to YMWIC, Leo, and see great things ahead! 


